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Our contract with the hotel was extended to October 2022 dates, 12, 13, 14 & 15, and that I have 
approached them about increasing the room block, because we are expecting increased 
attendance.  We will do a survey in late March to try and get a reading on attendance.  We have 
received updated menus from the hotel and it looks like meal costs are only up a dollar or so from 
2020.  A Sunday breakfast buffet is being explored. 
 
With regard to attendee and guest activities, tee times have been booked for a fun golf tournament 
Wednesday afternoon, we will also be trying to book a fun mini-golf that afternoon as well, there are 
wine tasting pairings booked for late Wednesday and Thursday afternoons, we will arrange wine tours 
and we will arrange walking pub crawls.  Fun night on Friday has a sit down dinner, followed by dancing 
... the theme is Mardi Gras.  The DJ is booked.  And, we are exploring a fun casino night on Saturday 
evening after the banquet. 
 
Lion Bob Elliott 
Convo 2022 Chair (Penticton) 


